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November 20,2014

Office of the Governor
State of South Carolina
Attn: Katie Philpott
1205Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Ms. Philpott:

This letter is in regard to Greenville County Council's nomination of Mr.
Johnny R. Christy to the Boiling Springs Fire District Board. County
Council has asked me, on their behalf, to re-affirm their support for Mr.
Christy's re-appointment to the Boiling Springs Fire District Board.

Mr. Christy and his spouse have experienced periods of unemployment,
under-employment, and medical expenses that are being dealt with currently.
Greenville County is fortunate to have a citizen, who for 30+ years, has given
countless hours in volunteer service to his community with the Fire District.
Council Members applauded Mr. Christy's volunteerism even during times of
adversity.

Sincerely, .

~ ..pj70i C.C.C

Theresa B. Kizer, C.C:t.
Clerk to Council
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